
Dear Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to weigh in during the comment period for the Stibnite Gold Project in 

Idaho.  

 

As an outdoorsman, it is important to me that this area is cleaned up and it doesn't appear as 

though the government has the intent or financial means to do so. Midas will clean up the site while 

producing good-paying jobs, which is a win-win.  

 

It will also produce critical minerals that American currently produces none of and has to import.  

 

For these reasons, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought out plan as outlined under 

alternative 2. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments.  

 

Thanks for your time, 

--Nick Hodge 
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